
ADBC BOARD MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 10, 2022 

 

President George Morey called the meeting to order at 5:15pm January 10, 2022, at the studio with 

Melody Gann, Sue Gilbreath and Larz Smith [approved via email to replace Tracy Stanley who resigned 

at the last board meeting] present.  Dorothy Moore, Theresa Brantley and Jeff Newman attended via 

Zoom. 

The agenda was approved as well as minutes from the December meeting. 

Melody, Dorothy, Sue and Theresa will meet to plan calendar for January and February.  We want to 

plan an 8’s Enuf Swiss Team event and discuss a pro-am game as special events. Theresa will need the 

info to send out email blast before Tuesday, January 18.  We will continue with current f2f game 

sanctions for 2022.  There will be a unit sectional the last weekend in February for which ADBC will 

close. 

To save money only one open game will be held on Wednesday afternoons with Steve Kornegay and 

Kimmel Jones splitting the director duties and fee. 

2022 dues for ADBC membership will be $35.  The membership is for January to December but can be 

paid anytime during the year. However only members can vote at member meetings and play free in the 

annual membership game. 

Jeff gave treasurer report which will be posted at the studio.  We continue to lose money. 

With attendance down in f2f games and online, there is doubt in our ability to sign a long term lease.  

Sue and Larz will check possibilities with Rolling Hills; Melody Elzie Odom City Rec Center, and George 

with Dottie Lynn.  We will also try local churches to investigate if possibilities there.  We can stay where 

we are for six months on a month to month lease with 3 months notice to vacate by either us or 

Weitzman.  We will meet again in a week on Monday, January 17 at 5pm. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:15pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Melody Gann, ADBC Secretary 

 


